
 

 

 
 
          
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
January 31, 2012 
 
Monday, January 30, 2012, the Economic Development Committee met 
in Council Chambers following a meeting of the Service Committee 
with the listed members present: 
 
Rhonda Loomis, Chair     Marc D. Guthrie 
Jeff Rath        Ryan T. Bubb 
Bill Cost Jr., substitute for Doug Marmie 
 
We wish to report: 

 
1.  Ordinance No. 12-3 annexing certain territory, generally 

described as being approximately .5 acres, Lot Number 9966, 
Old Orchard Estates Subdivision, located in Newark 
Township, to the City of Newark, Ohio, was reviewed. 

 
This is the last step in the annexation process accepting 
910 Golden Drive into the City of Newark.  This ordinance 
accepts this property. 
 
Motion by Mr. Bubb, second by Mr. Rath the ordinance be 
sent to council as a whole; motion passed by a vote of 5 – 
0. 
 

2. Mr. Ellington asked abut the first Rental Registration Ad 
Hoc committee meeting date. 

 
3. The final transit presentation will be scheduled per Aaron 

Schill. 
 
 
 
Rhonda Loomis 
Chair 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


